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Craig, Sondra

From: jake fischer <littlefisch24@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 4:07 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External; ZZ Council Members
Subject: Opposition Letter - 23-0673

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Members,   
 
As a resident of the City of La Crosse I am writing to you to voice my opposition to item 23-0673. This item is a cruel 
proposition that will not provide any lasting or humane solutions to the systemic issues of housing unaffordability and 
the lack of sustaining support for our neighbors.  
 
La Crosse residents deserve not to be vilified and criminalized for simply trying to survive. 
 
I strongly oppose item 23-0673 and I hope that the city council will center the needs of those most impacted by 
homelessness and oppose this item. We must invest time and resources into proactive and direct solutions.  
 
Thank you for your service to the community and for listening to your constituents.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jake Fischer 
--  

Jake Fischer  

He/Him 

P: 608-774-6605 
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